HARDWOOD FLOORING

March 4, 2015

Subject: Maxwell Hardwood Flooring, Inc. Compliance with California Air Resources Board (CARB)
Regulation #93120

Dear Maxwell Hardwood Flooring Customer:

On April 26, 2008, the California Air Resource Board (CARB) approved the world’s most sweeping
restrictions on emissions of formaldehyde, a cancer-causing chemical. The restrictions cut, by nearly
60%, the allowable formaldehyde emissions that seep into the air from the resin or glue most
commonly used to bond plywood, particleboard and medium density fiberboard. These same
standards set by California are expected to take effect nationwide soon.

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that Maxwell Hardwood products which include any
plywood products used in the manufacturing process of our Townsend Additions Unfinished
Engineered Flooring are subjected to scientific testing relative to compliance with CARB 2 regulations
and emissions of HCOH (Formaldehyde), and that the results of that testing reveal that Maxwell
Hardwood products are BLQ (Below Limit of Quantification).

As always, our company is committed to manufacturing products that are environmentally friendly as
well as safe for the consumer. All Maxwell Hardwood Flooring products are made in the USA.

Sincerely,

Lo

Thomas V. Maxwell
President and CEQ
Maxwell Hardwood Flooring, Inc.

190 Wilson Mill Rd. Monticello, AR 71655 870/361-2436 FAX 870/367-2968
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